
 

By now everyone has heard the good news, Governor Brown has approved 
Deschutes county’s application to move into “Phase I” of reopening Oregon! Phase 
1 has very rigid and detailed guidelines for both your health and safety, and the 
safety of the Niblick & Greene’s Team.  

 

Know that we are continuing to maintain the highest levels of sanitation in our 
facility. Our team is wearing face coverings and gloves. Social distancing and 
capacity regulations are in effect, our tables have been placed appropriately to 
ensure this, moving of tables will not be permitted. At this time, we will not be 
offering inside seating. 

 

Phase I is scheduled for three weeks, they will fly by if we have no “Set-Backs”, this 
is just the start of the reopening. In an effort to serve as many guests as we safely 
and legally can, for the time being we are limiting beverage consumption and 
dining times. Please understand we want everyone to have a great time and we are 
excited to open our doors and get back to serving you, but we have a responsibility 
to abide by these strict rules or else we could lose the business altogether. Let’s get 
through these three phases together and get to the new normal as soon as possible 
with no hiccups.  

 

We will be building upon and expanding our current delivery and take-out 
program. 

 

We appreciate all the support and your understanding through this everchanging 
and challenging situation. We look forward to serving you, come in, have a bite, 
have a beer, have a laugh, and feel safe while doing so.  

 

-Cheers!  

 

Bo & Lauren Olson 


